
 

 

 

 

16 October 2023 

Upcoming night works in your area  

Victoria Street road reinstatement 

To provide a reliable water supply now and into the future, Greater Western Water is 
installing a new, larger water main along Victoria Street. These works are essential to 

replace 3.5km of 140-year-old water mains, with the project being delivered by Jaydo 
Construction.  

What we are doing and when 

We’ll be finishing off the road surface along the northern side of Victoria Street in the 
eastbound lane. This work is planned to take place from 29 October for 3 nights 

between 8pm and 6am. Please see work zones on the map below. 

Traffic management will be set up around works zones with minor detours. 
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What to expect 

While we will continue make every effort to minimise disruption and inconvenience to 
you, the following can be expected: 

• A construction vehicle will move along the northern side of Victoria Street in the 
eastbound lane 

• Some construction noise is expected; this will be limited to short periods of 

time 
• Parking spaces on Victoria Street may be occupied during working hours 

• Traffic and bike detours will be in place around work areas temporarily 
• These works will not impact your water or sewerage services 

Need more information? 

For further information visit yoursay.gww.com.au/victoria-street-water-main-renewal 

Thank you for your patience during these essential works. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact: 

Name:  Natasha Jones or Gaia Milanesi 

Phone: 0448 128 903 (business hours) 

Email:  victoriastreet@gww.com.au 

Interpreter services: 03 9313 8989 
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